
St Peter the Great County Parish Council 

 

 Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on Monday 28th May 2012 in the 

Village Hall, St Peters at 7.00pm.   

 

 

 

Attending:  Cllr. R. McFarlane; Chairman; Cllrs: Mr. A. White-Bower; Mr. G. Rowe, 

Mrs E. Bullock, Mr. P. Thorlby, Mr A. White, Mr. K. Roberts, Mrs. P. Clayton,  

Mr. M. Johnson. 26 members of the public attending as per the attendance list 

attached to the Minute Book 28/5/2012 . 

 

 

APM1/13    

        Apologies for Absence & Declaration of Interests:   

        There were no apologies or declarations.. 

 

APM2/13: 

        Minutes of the Parish Meeting 2011:  The Minutes of the Annual Parish  

        Meeting of 23 May 2011 were agreed by those listed therein as attending, and   

        the minutes were signed by the Chairman. 

 

APM3/13    

        Annual Reports: The Chairman presented a brief Annual Report on behalf  

        of the Parish Council.  

        Council  received a short verbal report from County Councillor M. Cairns who  

        had contributed to the work of the Council over the preceding  year. The  

        Chairman thanked him for his valuable contribution to the  community, and went  

        on to pay tribute to local organisation leaders for their valuable work in the  

        community. 

 

APM4/13; 

        Public Open Forum:  

        The Chairman introduced the Planning Policy Team Leader, from Worcester  

        City Council and invited her to give a presentation in respect of the SWDP and 

        progress thus far. The presentation was clear and concise, addressing many of the 

        serious concerns of those present. She responded to a number of questions and  

        noted the points raised.  The Chairman thanked her on behalf of the meeting and  

        those present showed their appreciation with a round of applause. 

 

        Those attending participated in the exchange of  information, raised questions,  

        and registered several concerns. The SWDP, local transportation and other local  

        issues were debated at length, of which  Parish Councillors took note. 

 

        The Chairman thanked all those present for attending and providing vital  

        support to the Parish Council. 

 

        Signed…………………………..Chairman                Date…………………….. 

 

 


